
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

CC: Board of Education 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

Date:  March 16, 2020 

 

Re:  2020-21 Fee and Refund Schedule 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the Instructional Material 

and Activity Fee Schedule for the 2020-21 school year.  The recommendation is to maintain our 

current 2019-20 fee schedule with no increases. 

 

Attached is a copy of the 2020-21 recommendation. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 
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